Should I refer my child
for GT testing?

Scan the QR code or visit the URL below for more information,

bit.ly/brenhamgt

Brenham ISD is now planning for the Gifted and Talented Education programs for the 2022-2023 school
year. The GT programs are designed for students with remarkable intellectual, creative thinking, and/or
leadership abilities. Anyone wanting to refer a student for testing should complete the request for
screening form and parent checklist online at www.brenhamisd.net between December 6 - January 10,
2022. Hard copies of all forms will also be available at the BISD Central Admin office (711 E. Mansfield St).

Not sure if your child could benefit from GT services? Scan the QR code below to see a list of qualities
possessed by many GT children. If the qualities apply to your child, he/she may benefit from GT services.

For a more detailed description of what GT services are available at your school, or information about
screening, please contact the Director of Special Programs at 979-277-3700.
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